
  

USDA’s Seamless Summer Option is now in  
operation at Miller County Schools.  

 

Free meals are available for  
for all children 18 & under at the following sites: 

 

Miller County K-12 School 
996 Phillipsburg Rd.; Colquitt, GA  39837 

9/22/2020—5/28/2021 
Breakfast & Lunch served to all students in their classrooms 

 

Miller County K-12 School Parent Pick-Up Site: 
996 Phillipsburg Rd.; Colquitt, GA  39837 

9/22/2020—5/28/2021 

Daily Breakfast & Lunch meals are available for children 18 & under who are not 

attending school in person (excluding holidays and weekends).  This includes  

quarantined students.  Parents/Guardians may pick up meals for their children.   

 

Please call 758-5592 ext. 7101 to request meals. If you want to pick up every day, you 

need only call once to let the manager know.  

The kitchen staff will need an accurate count to prepare for  

11:00 a.m. pick up. 

 

 

 

USDA Nationwide Waiver to Allow Summer Food Service Program and Seamless Summer Option Operations through 

School Year 2020-2021 

 This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


